
 Hellooo Chapter 24! 

 

I smile as I begin this report for the newsletter.  I smile at the word news as this is going 
reflect the times in which we are living.  And I smile because I know that as RVers we are all 
doing what needs to be done and will be back on the road at some point this summer. 

Our April-May-June rallies and luncheons have been suspended.  We are very hopeful that 
we will begin again in July.  Dick Reed has been working to keep in touch with both McCloud 
RV in McCloud and Pioneer RV in Quincy to verify that we intend to keep our 
reservations.  He has also been working on some 2021 reservations, so we keep moving 
forward.  

The news from Escapees National is that they canceled the Escapade and several other 
outings, hops, etc.  I do see that some of the SKP parks are still accepting visitors.  Park of the 
Sierras in Coarsegold, CA is not taking reservations, but allowing boondocking outside their 
gates.   Timber Valley in Sutherlin OR has a 14-day quarantine upon arrival. 

Just a reminder that we continue to post updates and fun in our Facebook group, Escapees 
Gold Nugget Chapter 24.  If you have not yet joined, please do.  It is the fastest way to know 
how everyone is doing and what is coming up.  Also, don’t forget our 
website goldnugget24.org to find the schedules and reservation forms. 

I hope you all are staying healthy and safe. 
SKP Hugs,  

Jackie Friday 

  

 Forwarded with  

virus free hugs by 

Kathy Honig  

Newsletter Editor 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.goldnugget24.org%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cbdfea916e8f74db7ad7808d7e943a22a%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637234348994941942&sdata=JxqN9ChF2we4%2FqXy5u83Y%2FJMMp8clBBXDeEhae2K%2Fc4%3D&reserved=0

